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Welcome back for Term 3 
We have a busy term ahead of us with lots of great 
things happening. We will be swimming each 
Friday this term and will have a martial arts 
instructor coming out from Orange to give the 
students some lessons. We will finish the martial 
arts with a couple of lessons at the studio in town 
later in the term. Both swimming and martial arts 
are a part of the Active After Schools Program. 
We have the Orange Eisteddfod coming up in the 
next few weeks. This year we are reciting poems 
and will also be singing. We will be busily practicing 
for this over the next couple of weeks. 
Mrs PE is going to be away for a couple of weeks 
on a well-deserved overseas trip (unfortunately she 
refused to take me) and Mrs Tolhurst will be filling 
in for Mrs PE in the library during this time. 
We also have CWA country of study coming up; the 
students are currently working on their projects. 
Along with all this there will be lots of great things 
happening in the classroom. The primary class are 
currently making magazines; this includes 
researching information and a variety of writing 
styles including reviews, interviews, 
advertisements, information reports and 
explanations. 
The infant’s class will be studying ‘celebrations’ this 
term and will be talking and writing about how 
they celebrate events and how that is different to 

others. In English they will be looking at how 
authors develop characters and how they can use 
this in their own writing. 
We are all looking forward to a fun, rewarding and 
productive term. 
 
Next Assembly 
Assembly will be next Thursday 24th July at 2:45pm. 
All Parents, Friends and family are welcome to 
come along. 
 
Swimming – Every Friday this term 
Thanks to the Active After schools Program we are 
going to be able to provide swimming lessons for 
the students each Friday during term 3. 
These lessons will take place between 2:30pm and 
3:30pm each Friday in the heated pool at the 
Orange Aquatic Centre. Students will come to 
school as normal with their swimming gear in a 
bag. A Cook’s bus will pick us up from school and 
take us to the pool at 2pm. Lessons will go from 
2:30 to 3:30. Students will need to be picked at the 
pool by 3:45pm unless other arrangements have 
been made. 
The only cost to students will be $2 for pool entry; 
swimming instructors and the bus are covered by 
Active After Schools. 
Parents are welcome to come and watch, there will 
be no cost for this if you are not swimming. 
 
P&C News 
Canteen Roster 
The ‘2014 Spring Terrace P&C – Canteen volunteer 
Roster ‘has been put up on the board in the foyer. 
Please volunteer to help out with canteen if you 
can on a Friday morning and put your name of the 
board, especially if you can help out this Friday 
18th July, 2014. 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2 2014 

Spring into School: Resumes next Tuesday 22 Jul 14 
Assembly: next Thursday 24th July 
Orange District Athletics:  Fri 1st August 
Eisteddfod: Week 4 
CWA Country of Study:  Fri 22nd August 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Canteen this week: 18th July  
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